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GOVERNOR EVERS’ CAPITAL BUDGET DESERVES BI-PARTISAN SUPPORT 

Building And Improving Wisconsin’s Institutions And Communities Critical 
 
The following is a brief statement from CBG Executive Director, Robb Kahl: 
 
“Governor Evers has boldly put forward a comprehensive $2.5 billion Capital Budget that we 
wholeheartedly hope will be the foundation for growing and restoring Wisconsin communities. 
Bi-partisan support for the capital budget has been the tradition in Wisconsin and we believe these are 
badly needed new construction and improvement projects vital to Wisconsin’s economy and specifically 
the 40,000 men and women of the building trades and the Wisconsin contractors who employ them. 

“CBG stands with the governor and legislative leaders who agree investing in Wisconsin makes 
sense.” 
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Established in 1992, the Construction Business Group is a Joint Labor-Management (JLM) organization 
representing the interests of Wisconsin’s construction industry. 

 


